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Good afternoon Mr. Rodriguez,
 
Thank you for your time today in helping the Department conduct a hazardous waste and used oil
transporter inspection. As discussed, I just need a few items to review in order to conclude that your
facility was in compliance.
 

Please submit the following within 7 days:
A scanned copy of the automobile insurance for the trucks
Pictures of the spill kits within the trucks
DOT # for the trucks
Non- hazardous waste determination letter or form you use for the rags you send to
Stericycle

 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Best regards,
 

Kayla M. Acosta
Environmental Specialist I
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Kayla.Acosta@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6636

 
 

From: Larry Rodriguez <larryrodriguez@associatedwasteservices.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 12:08 PM
To: Acosta, Kayla <Kayla.Acosta@floridadep.gov>
Subject: Truck
 
 
 
Larry Rodriguez
President
7400 N.W. 77 Terrace
Medley, Fl. 33166
Office: (305) 456-1121
Cell: (786) 350-9413
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